Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Griffin, Leroy [LGriffin@oaklandnet.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2009 10:32 AM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: 316 38th St, Earl Thompson Property

Yes we will transfer the case file.

LeRoy Griffin

Assistant Fire Marshal

Oakland Fire / Fire Prevention Bureau
250 Frank Ogawa Plaza
Ph-510-238-7759 / fax 510-238-6739

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health [mailto:donna.drogos@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2009 2:50 PM

To: Griffin, Leroy

Cc: kmathews@oaklandnet.com

Subject: 316 38th St, Earl Thompson Property

Hi Leroy,

{ received a UST removal report for the above site which has free product & is near the Glovatorium site we oversee.
Are you going to transfer this one over?

Thanks, Donna

Donna L. Drogos, PE

LOP Program Manager

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721
donna.drogos{@acgov.arg

Online case files are available at the website below
http:/iwww.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto} by
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any
attachments thereto.




